
 
This message is from outside the City email system. Do not open links or attachments from untrusted
sources.

From: Pratibha Tekkey
To: RivamonteMesa, Abigail (BOS); BOS Legislation, (BOS); Somera, Alisa (BOS); Calvillo, Angela (BOS); Gee, Natalie

(BOS)
Cc: michael.shonafelt@ndlf.com; David Murray; Ela Strong; Richard  Hannum; davidc@dpclawoffices.com;

kiyomi.mh.sparks@gmail.com; wesconnors@gmail.com
Subject: RE: Request for 9/14/21 for: File Nos. 210858-210861 450-474 O’Farrell Street and 532 Jones Street
Date: Thursday, July 29, 2021 9:54:54 AM

 
Hello Madam Clerk , We the appellants are agreeable to having the hearing on Sept 14th .
Thanks
Pratibha  
 

From: RivamonteMesa, Abigail (BOS) [mailto:abigail.rivamontemesa@sfgov.org] 
Sent: Wednesday, July 28, 2021 4:49 PM
To: BOS Legislation, (BOS) <bos.legislation@sfgov.org>; Somera, Alisa (BOS)
<alisa.somera@sfgov.org>; Calvillo, Angela (BOS) <angela.calvillo@sfgov.org>; Gee, Natalie (BOS)
<natalie.gee@sfgov.org>
Cc: michael.shonafelt@ndlf.com; David Murray <david.murray08@gmail.com>; Ela Strong
<ela@elastrong.com>; Richard  Hannum <richard@forgedevelopmentpartners.com>;
davidc@dpclawoffices.com; kiyomi.mh.sparks@gmail.com; wesconnors@gmail.com; Pratibha
Tekkey <pratibha@thclinic.org>
Subject: Request for 9/14/21 for: File Nos. 210858-210861 450-474 O’Farrell Street and 532 Jones
Street
 
Hello Madam Clerk,
 
I have been in touch with the appellants and the project sponsors (who are all included in this
email thread) for File Nos. 210858-210861 450-474 O’Farrell Street and 532 Jones Street.
 
They are all amenable to continue their item to 9/14 /21, since their original date of 9/7 is
during Rosh Hashanah.
 
Project sponsors and appellants please reply all to this email confirming that 9/14/21 is your
agreed upon date.
 
Thank you,
Abigail 
CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE: This document is intended for the use of the party to whom it
is addressed and may contain information that is privileged, confidential, and protected from
disclosure under applicable law. If you are not the addressee, or a person authorized to accept
documents on behalf of the addressee, you are hereby notified that any review, disclosure,
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and delete or shred all copies.


